
January 30,2020 

 

Novel Coronavirus in China (2) 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

In order to prevent the spread of novel Coronavirus in China, State Council of China have 

announced that Chinese New Year holidays will be extended to 2nd February 2020, and additionally 

some of municipality provincial governments have announced further extension to 9th February 

2020. 

 

Please be informed that KWE offices in China will resume operation as following.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your account sales or 

sales office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

※This information might change due to further situation in China / announcement from Chinese 

governments. 

※Office Opening Situation in Hong Kong and Taiwan 

Hong Kong: Resumed on 29th Feb (Some of staff work from home until the situation improves.) 

Taiwan: Resumed on 30th Feb 


